
FPP Change Form 
 
Change Request Number: 10BON008 
Date:  14 January 2010 
Proposed by:  NWP 
 
Location of Change: BON 5.2    
Proposed Change:  Remove the last sentence- “Powerhouse One units 1 through 6, 8, 
and 10 have different MW output requirements because they are minimum gap runner 
units and have a different MW versus discharge relationship.” 
 
Reason for Change: All PH1 units are MGR units  now. 
 
Comments from others:  
 
Record of Final Action: approved at Feb FPOM. 
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